
Chairman of the London Assembly
City Hall 
The Queen’s Walk 
London SE1 2AA 
Switchboard: 020 7983 4000 
Minicom: 020 7983 4458 
Web:  www.london.gov.uk 

Boris Johnson 
Mayor of London 
City Hall 
The Queens Walk 
London, SE1 2AA 

Dear Boris 

London Assembly Meeting, 9 December 2014 – Question and Answer Session on 
Policing in London 

Further to discussions with your office regarding your availability, I write formally to invite you, in 
your capacity as Mayor of London, to attend the London Assembly (Plenary) meeting which will 
take place on 9 December 2014.  The purpose of the meeting is for Assembly Members to put 
questions to you and the Deputy Commissioner of Police of the Metropolis on policing in London. 

It is anticipated that the question and answer session with you and the Deputy Commissioner will 
begin at approximately 3pm and last for up to two and a half hours. Further information regarding 
areas of questioning will be provided two weeks prior to the meeting.  The Assembly would be 
happy to receive a short opening statement at the meeting from you, of up to five minutes in 
length. 

It is requested that all questions which are submitted but which are not dealt with at the meeting 
be answered in writing.  Please note that Members will seek written answers as soon as possible 
after the meeting and, in any event, within three clear working days of the meeting.   

I have also written in similar terms to the Deputy Commissioner of Police of the Metropolis. 

 
Our ref :  
Your ref : 
Date: 23 July 2014 

Direct telephone: 020 7983 6576 Fax: 020 7983 4419 Email: roger.evans@london.gov.uk 
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mailto:roger.evans@london.gov.uk


If there is anything else in relation to this session which you wish to discuss, please contact John 
Barry, Principal Committee Manager, on 020 7983 4425 or at john.barry@london.gov.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

Roger Evans AM 
Chairman of the London Assembly 

mailto:john.barry@london.gov.uk


Chairman of the London Assembly
City Hall 
The Queen’s Walk 
London SE1 2AA 
Switchboard: 020 7983 4000 
Minicom: 020 7983 4458 
Web:  www.london.gov.uk 

Craig Mackey QPM 
Deputy Commissioner 
Metropolitan Police 
New Scotland Yard 
Broadway 
London 
SW1H 0BG 

Dear Deputy Commissioner 

London Assembly Meeting, 9 December 2014  
Question and Answer Session on Policing in London 

Further to discussions with your office regarding your availability, I write formally to invite you to 
attend the London Assembly (Plenary) meeting which will take place on 9 December 2014.  The 
purpose of the meeting is for Assembly Members to put questions to you and the Mayor on 
policing in London. 

It is anticipated that the question and answer session with you and the Mayor will begin at 
approximately 3pm and last for up to two and a half hours. Further information regarding 
question areas will be provided two weeks prior to the meeting.  The Assembly would be happy 
to receive a short opening statement at the meeting from you, of up to five minutes in length. 

I have also written in similar terms to the Mayor. 

If there is anything else in relation to this session which you wish to discuss, please contact John 
Barry, Principal Committee Manager, on 020 7983 4425 or at john.barry@london.gov.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

Roger Evans AM 
Chairman of the London Assembly 

 
Our ref :  
Your ref : 
Date: 23 July 2014 

Direct telephone: 020 7983 6576 Fax: 020 7983 4419 Email: roger.evans@london.gov.uk 
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